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On 22 December, a meeting was held in the Chamber of
Advocates of RA with the representatives of Union of
banks of Armenia in the face of the president Samvel 
Chzmachyan and deputy president Seyran Sargayan.

The parties discussed the main issues of sustaining the
arbitration institute and  making  a culture of  using it. The
participants in the meeting raised the issues which can
emerge during the development of the institute.

Attention is also paid to the international experience. It is
recorded , that in many European countries where is
 actual the institute, the 30 percent of the  arguments  are
solved by arbitration.

In the end of the meeting the representatives of Union of
banks of Armenia  walk around the  building of the
Chamber. They were introduced  to the School of
Advocates of RA, The Office of Public Defender.

Advocate Hayk Hovhannisyan and the director of the
School of Advocates of RA Simon Babayan participated in
that meeting.
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